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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I am writing to you to express my strong opposition to the proposed bill SB210 that 

would effectively remove the vote by mail system in Oregon. I vote via this method 

and appreciate and rely on the convenience of being able to vote by mail. I am 

concerned that removing this provision will make it much more difficult for myself and 

others to vote.  

 

Additionally, I am extremely concerned that the proposed bill is yet another attack on 

democracy in an attempt to reduce and remove the freedoms and rights of American 

citizens.  

 

I encourage all discussing this matter to consider the importance of protecting the 

vote by mail system and once again strongly express my opposition to SB210.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please make the right choice.  

 

Katelyn Acevedo Perez 


